
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

                      
 

      NSW Angel Ring Update 
  3rd February 2013 

                              More Rescues in 2013 

With some horrendous weather and a series of warnings issued by the Police, ANSA 

NSW, the Recreational Fishing Alliance and Maritime in the last few days of January 

2013 it was not really surprising that when the sun finally came out so did the rock 

anglers. What most missed was the swell was still huge and dangerous. In what could 

have been a disastrous situation fortunately ended OK for all those involved. Two 

anglers were swept off their feet at Hill 60 at Port Kembla when a wave that had 

bounced off the wall behind them and knocked them into the water.  One angler 

scrambled to safety and the other was thrown an angel ring and waited to be 

rescued by life savers.  
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Bulletin No. 37 

More info www.angelrings.com.au     
Email pastelli@netspace.net.au  

 

http://www.dpi.nsw.gov.au/
http://www.safewaters.nsw.gov.au/fishing.htm
www.angelrings.com.au
mailto:pastelli@netspace.net.au


                        More Rings for the Illawarra 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Still staying in the Illawarra 
region, 2 new rings were 
deployed to the Nth and Sth 
Breakwalls of Lake Illawarra. The 
rings were finally installed on 
December of last year and will 
add to the public rescue 
equipment in the area. We are 
very fortunate to have these rings 
in plain sight of local rescue 
personal and the local Fisheries 
Office so we can keep an eye on 
the at all times. 
 

 


